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Angela Goodwin

From: debbie webb <mamadeb2484@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 01, 2021 9:44 AM
To: Angela@wrpdd.org; andy@workforceinitiatives.com; dgosney@eckerd.org
Cc: Ben Baxter
Subject: REVISED TIMELINE FOR SELECTION OF ONE-STOP OPERATOR IN NORTHCENTRAL 

ARKANSAS

TO:   Responding entities to the One-Stop Operator for Northcentral Arkansas RFP  
 
The time line has been revised from the timeline in the recent RFP for which your organization has 
responded.    As indicated in the RFP, your organization is to be notified of any time line changes.   This email 
is your notification of timeline changes.     
 
The One-Stop Operator Committee of the Northcentral Arkansas Workforce Development Board met to score 
applicants on Friday, August 27, 2021 at 1:00 p.m.   The members wanted more time to have a few questions 
answered by the State WIOA office prior to scoring and requested the timeline be revised and distributed to 
entities submitting proposals.     
 
  
 August 27, 2021                    First meeting of the One-Stop Committee to review applicants 
for                                                 One-Stop Operator 

September 3, 2021                 One Stop Committee will meet to finalize scoring  

September 9, 2021                 The Northcentral Arkansas Workforce Development Board 

                                                Meets to certify the Committee’s recommendation for One-Stop Operator 

September 15, 2021 
   Or before                             The negotiation process will begin with the highest scoring entity 
 
September 20, 2021               The Award Announcement will be made  
   
October 1, 2021                      The selected entity will begin providing services.  
 
 
The Chair, Ben Baxter, and/or his designee, will be in contact with the highest scoring entity after the 
committee's recommendation has been submitted to the Full Board and such recommendation is accepted.    If 
your entity is the high scorer, you should be notified between September 9 and 15, 2021 for final 
negotiations.    If you have questions, please send to me electronically and where possible, a written answer will 
be provided by the One-Stop Operator Review Committee through me as their consultant.    
 
Thank you for your patience, and we do appreciate your interest in providing services to the people of 
Northcentral Arkansas.    
 
 
Debbie Webb, Consultant for One-Stop Operator Committee    
 


